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Kentucky
Centennial
Business

Today

GCYSC SBDM Council
The Green County Youth Services Center Ad-

visory Council meeting is scheduled for Oct. 24 
at 11 a.m.  at Green County Middle School Youth 
Services Center office. 

Weekend
Movie on big screen

The Green County Public Library will be 
showing the movie “The Birds” on the big screen 
at dusk Friday, Oct. 25. 

SVFD Halloween events
The Summersville Fire Department will be 

in full fall operation Oct. 19, 25-26 and Oct. 
31.  Kids’ tours through the haunted firehouse 
will be from 6 to 7 p.m. each night. Adults may 
go through with their children or wait for the 
scarier extreme adult tour from 7 – 9:30 p.m. 
The SVFD annual Halloween open house will 
be Oct. 31 beginning at 4 p.m. CT with a free 
soup supper for the community to enjoy.   The 
SVFD will be giving goodies for all the trick or 
treaters Oct. 31 at the firehouse. 

Exie Fire Dept. Auction
The Exie Fire Department annual sup-

per and auction will be held Saturday, Oct. 
26 beginning with supper at 4 p.m. and 
6 p.m. Tickets will be sold on a Ruger 17 
HMR and Fitbit Versa 2 with Alexa. All 
proceeds benefit the Exie Fire Depart-
ment. The event will be catered by Hog 
Wild BBQ and music will be by The Exie 
Boys. 

Happening Soon

Book Clubs to meet
The Who Dun It? and Between the Lines book 

clubs will meet at the Library Monday, October 
28, at 10 a.m. and 11 a.m., respectively. 

Evening Chair Yoga
Evening Chair Yoga classes take place at 

the Green County Public Library on the fourth 
Monday of the month, with the next class being 
held Oct. 28, at 4:30. 

Los Agave for GCIS
Los Agaes will have a Green County Inter-

mediate School fundraiser Tuesday, Oct. 29. A 
portion of all purchases that day will benefit 
the students and GCIS. Festival candidates and 
their family and friends will be working. 

GCPL Halloween treats
The Library will be handing out treats to chil-

dren who come in on Halloween during business 
hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

GCPS Fall Festival
The Green County Primary School Fall Festi-

val is set for Friday, Nov. 1 with a meal starting 
at 4:30. The crowning of festival candidates will 
be at 5 and free games will begin at 5:30 p.m. 
The food/dessert auction starting at 6 p.m. The 
community is invited to attend. 

Genealogical Society
The Green Co. Genealogical Society will host 

its annual book fair Saturday, Nov. 2 from 8 
a.m. to 2 p.m. at the Green Co. Public Library, 
112 West Court Street. The event will feature 
genealogical and historical publications as well 
as Kentucky authors. Everyone is invited to at-
tend. For more information, contact Martha 
Houk at 270-932-4950.

Ongoing events

Chair Yoga
Chair Yoga takes place at the Green County 

Public Library every Tuesday afternoon at 1 
p.m., every Friday morning at 10 a.m., and the 
fourth Monday evening of the month at 4:30 
p.m.

Story Hour
Story Hour, a specialized educational and fun 

hour for children ages 2-5, meets at the Green 
County Public Library every Tuesday morning 
at 10 a.m. 

Lapsit Program
LapSit Lullaby, for children ages birth to 2 

years old, meets every Wednesday morning at 
10 a.m. at the Library. 

What’s Happening
All times are Central

By Roving photographer Clevis Jeffries

“I enjoy going to bon-
fires.”
  ———-Tammy Cooper

“My favorite activity is 
hanging out with friends 
around a campfire.”
——Rebekah Edwards

“I enjoy taking my kids 
to the pumpkin patch.”
—————Kelly Moon

What is your favorite fall activity?

“I like watching Univer-
sity of Kentucky football 
on TV.” 
  ———Mike Shoopman

“I enjoy riding UTVs.”
—————Tony Bagby

“I like going to the fall 
festivals.”
—————Todd Brown

Fun 
Days 
thanks
To the Editor:

Appreciation for all 
who contributed to the 
success of S.V.F.D. auc-
tion and all of S-ville 
Fun Days!

Special thanks for 
the generosity of the 
contributors to the an-
nual Summersville Fire 
Dept. auction and also, 
to the generosity of 
the auction crowd for 
making it an awesome 
event. A prime example 
is a country ham selling 
for over $600 and cakes 
selling for over $100!

Just as awesome 
was the fantastic news 
coverage by the Record 
Herald and the radio 
stations.

We want to say a 
special thanks to the 
Summersville laundry 
mat for opening their 
doors for the quilt show 
due to some remodeling 
issues at the former S-
ville School. We want to 
recognize a new busi-
ness in Summersville: 
The Caterpillar Cross-
ing for volunteering 
their business as a new 
voting location for can-
didates for Mr. and Mrs. 
Summersville. 

Many thanks to ev-
eryone who helped in 
any fashion at the 2 
day event, and to all 
the behind the scenes 
efforts prior to Fun 
Days. We have learned 
from the oyster: with 
a little grit it can pro-
duce a pearl!  Our com-
munity came together 
over 30 years ago and 
formed a “pearl” when 
the S.V.F.D. was creat-
ed!  That grit has helped 
our fire dept. family to 
remain strong down 
through the years and 
we feel truly blessed.

Sincerely, 
Summersville Fire 

Dept. and Fun Days 
Committee  

Rotary 
Club 
reduces 
polio
To The Editor:

Rotary International 
is a global organization. 

World Polio Plus Day 
is October 24, used to 
recognize the progress 
made and awareness 
about stopping this hor-
rible disease. Rotary 
Clubs have made a tre-
mendous effort to end 
Polio. Cases have been 
reduced by 99% since 
1988. Afghanistan and 
Pakistan are the last 2 
countries were the Po-
lio virus continues to 
infect adults and chil-
dren. Bill & Melinda 

Gates Foundation has 
partnered with Ro-
tary International by 
matching 3-1 Polio Plus 
Contributions. Their 
dedication to this wor-
thy program to eradi-
cate a deadly disease 
has gained the thanks 
and admiration of all 
Rotarians and people 
around the world.

Below is an article 
from the Rotarian Mag-
azine:

In North America, 
those under 40 were 
born after polio was no 
longer endemic in the 
U.S. Among young peo-
ple the very word “po-
lio” conjures a bygone 
age when children reg-
ularly died of diseases 
like measles, smallpox, 
or whooping cough. 
We know measles is 
staging a comeback. 
Tuberculosis is gain-
ing resistance to treat-
ment. Until a disease is 
really gone, eradicated 
from the planet, it will 

always be looking for 
ways to come back, for 
breaches of our defens-
es. We’ve come very far 
in 64 years since the in-
troduction of Jonas 

Salk’s vaccine and 
especially in the 40 
years since Rotary de-
cided to take on polio. 
It gets easier to for-
get why it’s critical to 
eradicate this disease, 
we don’t see polio in our 
daily lives. Generations 
have never experienced 
its terrifying power. We 
let our guard down 
when we think that 
polio only happens in 
faraway places, or that 
almost is good enough. 
If we remember what it 
was like when polio was 
everywhere and people 
felt powerless against 
it, we know if we don’t 
finish the fight, we’ll 
soon be back where we 
started.

      Gaye McCubbin, 
President

      Greensburg 
Rotary 

Letter

Our Policy
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